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Northwood Trustees of the Trust Fund
 Minutes of May 9 , 2018

DRAFT Trustee of Trust Fund May 9, 2017 

Present: Betsy Colburn, James Vaillancourt, Peter George 

Topic Minutes Follow Up Call to order Jim called the meeting at 7:05pm  Accept Minutes 

 Pete motion to accept April minutes Betsy seconded. Passed 3-0. 

  Water District $21,000 purchase of land. Since this was approved over email we reviewed the documentation and agreed all was in order.   Verified that the letter from the lawyer and the Warrant article had same map and lot #. 

Pete working on what goes into the Monthly Library check.  We have a 12/8/2017 check for $154.98.  Need to cut check for. 

Steve Bailey told Betsy that the Cemetery Committee is in agreement to stop the auto-payment of the electric bill.  

The Cemetery mowing check was sent late April to vendor but we are concerned the way the contract is written we should be sending check at first of month.  Decided to consider sent check April 1 payment.  Pete to send a second check for May 1.  

Pete cut check for Jim to give to Pat Vaillancourt, Library Trustee.  

Peter to reach out to Eversource and to have TD Bank stop auto-paying.  

Pete to pay May 1 cemetery mowing bill.  

 Issues with changing names on account. After much discussion it was decided to wait until we had all the forms and sign them once.  Many will require a Medallion signature guarantee and we only want to do this once. Peter to look into Fidelity. 

Peter to reach out to bank to get set up 

 Discussion about requirements to get money out of a Trust Fund.  In the past a simple letter was acceptable. Jim to draft letter.  After discussion it was agreed that the final invoice must be present along with the backup documentation.   Documentation may include estimates, minutes from Annual meetings, voting results, minutes from Selectman, Commissioner, or School Board meetings. We will recommend that boards that have authority to spend from Trust Funds send an intent letter prior to the invoice to make sure we have all the documentation requirement agreed upon prior to the invoice being presented.  The general principle is:  the package put together must passed the Auditors’ requirements.  Jim reported that the Town is will to put any public documents in our space on the website when we send it to them via email.  They will give us a private space for our monthly statement and such that we don’t want on public display.  But we would need to come into Town Hall and use on of their computers.  This does not work for us.  Jim suggested we try a TTF Google email account with Google Drive storage for a year and see how that goes. 

Betsy talked about purchasing a laptop computer that is used only for the TTF record keeping.  Will address with Selectman. 

Betsy also asked about where the records are.  Jim has a box that Kevin Murphy gave him that contains the past four years of records.  We all agreed that these records need to be stored at Town Hall.  Will ask the Town for a fou- drawer file cabinet that locks and we have the key. 

NOTE: future project will be to track down older records and get them safely stored. 

Jim: Kate file cabinet locking 

Jim: To get on Selectman’s agenda and ask for funds for laptop and file cabinet. 

Jim to set up Google email and Google Drive.

 The current projects at the Northwood Cove Village District were also discussed and the process for getting them their funds as quickly as possible since they do not have the cash flow to pay for the work when it is completed. Jim will forward the revised packet to all for approval.  Once approved, Jim will withdraw from NH Public Trust directly into the TDBank checking account.  Pete will cut the check and get the check to whoever the NCVD requests. 

Jim: Forward revised packet when received and withdraw requested amount from NH Public Trust. 

Pete: Cut the check when funds available and get the check to the requested person. 

 Motion to adjourned 8:22pm.  Passed 3-0 
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